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Submission: I am strongly against the Amalgamation of Leichhardt Council and believe it should remain a stand alone council. 
 
LMC has an outstanding record in terms of representation, viability and accountabilty to it's constituents. It's financial 
transparency, records of achievement, sustainability and performance make it one of the most successful local municipal 
councils in the Sydney, or for that matter, the State of NSW. 
 
I am against the amalgamation as it will only lead to a diminutization of the needs of our local area and it's constituents as well 
as a lack of funding and representation. 
 
Regards, 
 
Noelle Bairle 
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